
Odell Park Centennial Project Meeting Minutes 

March 2, 2010 

Present: Mike Mullavey, Mike Loomis, Krystal Alpers, Sarah Stanley, Chuck Farmer, Melissa Rizzo 

Treasurer’s Report- Currently has $26,606.20 

Project Updates: 

PSNH will be presenting a check for $6,000 on March 9th to OPCP to be used at Daniell Park for 

playground renovations. 

A grant was written to NH Charitable for funds for the fishing piers at Odell Park. Beck and Belluci is 

going to do the engineering for the job at no cost to us. Thank you!! 

There currently is money to complete the fencing from the Rec. building down to the little league field.  

We want to order blueberry bushes by April 1st. Earth day is April 22nd and it would be nice to have 

planting that day and park clean up. Krystal has a quote from Black Forest Nursery. Sarah will get a 

quote from Gold Star (they have already agreed to donate 5 trees to be planted at Odell Park).  

Mike has arranged for the prisoners to take down the old fence. The City of Franklin will keep the old 

fencing.  

Prescott Towle has agreed to once again spray the designated areas to cut back on growth.  

Surveillance equipment is in and operating.  

Brick Sales- We have sold 31 bricks so far. We will sell them at upcoming events such as the ribbon 

cutting event on May 1st and Community Day, May 8. We need to sell 50!!! 

Ribbon Cutting and Walk Event- Scheduled for Saturday, May 1st at 9am at Odell. This is also the kick-off 

event for the “Make the Move” Walking Guide Challenge. Franklin Savings Bank is sponsoring with 

beverages and healthy snacks. Buzzy Bee (their mascot) will be present. Sarah expressed that the 

Chamber has big scissors that perhaps we can borrow to cut the ribbon. Melissa will send Sarah a list of 

walk events to post. Melissa is working on posters for the event with Piper Printing.  

Krystal presented a list of upcoming fundraisers for Odell and Daniell Park. Great job Krystal for setting 

this up. Contact Krystal for dates of fundraising opportunities with local dining establishments. 

 

Next Meeting is Tuesday, April 6th, 11am at the Rec 

  

 


